
                         PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

                                City of Tombstone 

                   Public Hearing on Use of CDBG Funds 

 
The City of Tombstone is expecting an allocation of Federal Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) Funds from the Arizona Department of Housing Regional Account 
(RA) of a $253,877.00 for Fiscal Year 2014.  The City may also apply for the next and/or 
Future State Special Project (SSP) or Colonias Funds.  CDBG and SSP Funds must be 
used to benefit low to moderate income persons or community development. 
 
There will be two (2) Public Hearings to gather resident input.  The Public Hearings will 
be held on the following dates and times:  
 
 

Tuesday, November 12, 2013                         Tuesday, December 10,
 
2013 

 
                7:00 p.m.                                                              7:00 p.m. 

          Schieffelin Hall                                                     Schieffelin Hall 

      402 E. Fremont Street                                       402 E. Fremont Street 
 

Areas of discussion will be but not limited to: 
 

1. Public Infrastructure (e.g., water, wastewater, street improvements); 

2. Community Facilities (e.g., fire and police facilities; senior or 

homeless facilities); 

3. Housing  (e.g., owner-occupied or multi-family rehab, utility 

connections on private property); 

4. Public Services  (e.g., fair housing service, services for seniors or 

homeless, lead hazard screening); and 

5. Economic Development  (e.g., job development or retention) 

 

For more assistance or information about the Public Hearing  

please contact at City Hall, 613 E. Allen Street, or               

(520) 457-2202.  

 
Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations may 

contact Brenda Ikirt, Interim City Clerk at the above location at least 

48 hours before the Public Hearing. 


